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Ms Harriet Hay 
Research Associate 
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Buxton Way 
Oxford 
OX2 0JB 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Hay  
 
 
Study title: Trust-based survey of users of specialist mental 

health services on Care Programme Approach (CPA) 
registers in English NHS Mental Health Trusts 
 

REC reference: 03/10/016 
 
 
 
The above amendment was reviewed at the meeting of the Sub-Committee held in 
correspondence on 7th December 2010.  
 
 
 
Ethical opinion 
 
The members of the Committee taking part in the review gave a favourable ethical opinion 
of the amendment on the basis described in the notice of amendment form and supporting 
documentation. 
 
 

    Chairman Dr Ian Zealley 
    Vice-Chairman Malcolm Booth 

mailto:Dorothy.Garrow@nhslothian.scot.nhs.uk


 

The documents reviewed and approved at the meeting were: 
 
Document  Version  Date  
Covering Letter    23 November 2010  
Notice of Substantial Amendment (non-CTIMPs)    23 November 2010  
Mental Health Survey 2011 with tracked changes    10 November 2010  
Mental Health Survey 2011 Second reminder letter  V1  10 November 2010  
Mental Health Survey 2011 First reminder letter  V1  10 November 2010  
Mental Health Survey 2011First Mailing letter  V1  10 November 2010  
Questionnaire: Mental Health Survey 2011  V1  10 November 2010  
Investigator CV    10 November 2010  
 
  
Membership of the Committee 
 
The members of the Committee who took part in the review are listed on the attached 
sheet. 
 
R&D approval 
 
All investigators and research collaborators in the NHS should notify the R&D office for the 
relevant NHS care organisation of this amendment and check whether it affects R&D 
approval of the research. 
 
Statement of compliance 
 
The Committee is constituted in accordance with the Governance Arrangements for 
Research Ethics Committees (July 2001) and complies fully with the Standard Operating 
Procedures for Research Ethics Committees in the UK. 
 
 
 
 
03/10/016:     Please quote this number on all correspondence 
 



 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Dr Malcolm Booth 
Vice Chair 
 
 
 
 
 
Copy to: Sally Donovan 

Picker Institute Europe 
Buxton Court 
3 West Way 
Oxford  
OX2 0JB 
 

 
 



 

Scotland A REC 
 

Attendance at Sub-Committee of the REC meeting on 7th December 2010 
 
Name   Profession   Capacity    

Dr Malcolm Booth  Consultant Anaesthetist  Expert  
Mrs Fiona Mack  Clinical Pharmacist  Expert  
Dr Rachel Smith  Project Manager  Lay  

  
Also in attendance:  
 
Name   Position (or reason for attending)   

Dr Alex Bailey  Scientific Officer  
Mrs  Dorothy  Garrow  SAREC   
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